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19/12/2020  10:44:012020/4986/P OBJ Esther Leslie This was a shocking violation of an historic pub frontage. Replaced with bland glass, it has detracted from the 

characterful aspect of Chalton Street, which residents are desperately trying to retain and improve. Heritage 

features are key to making it attractive again. Objections were made at a point when the frontage could still 

have been retained, but we're ignored. Something is wrong with the planning process. An equivalent or more 

attractive frontage should be restored.
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